
We will be singing carols at Redhill 
Station, Redstone Hill, Redhill RH1 
1RB on Wednesday 4th December.

We will meet on the steps at 6pm.

We will be singing (and raising 
money!) until 7pm.

After the carol-singing, we will go 
and have some drinks, mince pies 
and open mic slots at Redhill 
Methodist Church.

18th November 2024
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Parking is available in nearby 
Sainsburys Car Park (free after 
6pm), Princess House, Ladbroke Rd, 
Redhill RH1 1JQ

Please wear your Include fleece 
and bring a bottle of water.

This is part of our Big Give 
campaign, where any donations 
made between 3rd and 10th 
December will be doubled! 


